
From: Sophie Bialaszewski[IMCEAEX-
_O=MMS_OU=EXCHANGE+20ADMINISTRATIVE+20GROUP+20+28FYDIBOHF23SPDLT+29
_CN=RECIPIENTS_CN=SOPHIE+20BIALAS2CEDC720-E52F-453B-B67E-
81536EC8DF7E049@C72A47.ingest.local]
Sent: Fri 25/04/2014 11:35:59 AM (UTC)
To: David Oliver[]; Belinda Crowe[]
Cc: Jane Hill[]; Mark R Davies[]
Subject: RE: Project Sparrow Sub-Committee
Attachment: POL_Initial Complaints Review and Mediation Ministerial Commitments V2.doc

Thanks Mark.

David and Belinda attached is latest version (one minor tweak).

Thanks

Sophie

Sophie Bialaszewski | Public Affairs Manager

[]
sophie.bialaszewski[]



148 Old Street, London, EC1V 9HQ



postoffice.co.uk



[@postofficenews](https://twitter.com/postofficenews)

POST
OFFICE

From: Mark R Davies
Sent: 25 April 2014 12:34
To: Sophie Bialaszewski
Cc: David Oliver[]; Jane Hill
Subject: Re: Project Sparrow Sub-Committee

I'm content thanks Sophie

Sent from my iPhone

On 25 Apr 2014, at 10:57, "Sophie Bialaszewski" [] wrote:

Hi Mark,

I've just had a chat with David and I needed to put a cover note on the summary table. Please see attached subcommittee board paper in your name. Let me know what you think. Jane do let me know if there is anything else you think I need to add in.

Thanks

Sophie

Sophie Bialaszewski | Public Affairs Manager

<image001.png>

GRO

sophie.bialaszewski

GRO

<image003.png> 148 Old Street, London, EC1V 9HQ

<image004.png> postoffice.co.uk

<image005.png> [@postofficenews](https://twitter.com/postofficenews)

<image006.png>

From: Sophie Bialaszewski
Sent: 25 April 2014 09:58
To: Mark R Davies; Jane Hill
Cc: Ruth X Barker
Subject: FW: Project Sparrow Sub-Committee

Hi Mark,

On the 30th April the Board sub-committee are meeting (see email below) and Alice wanted:

1. A paper to be produced for the next Sub-Committee on all of Jo Swinson's public comments on the Scheme including correspondence, PQs and other public engagements – identifying, inter alia, references to the mediation Scheme or timelines.

I have produced 2 documents (attached). The first is ministerial commitments with regard to the scheme and timelines (including the statement in parliament and PQs). The second is a much more comprehensive document that includes both the minister and our public commitments.

Please can you take a look and let me know if you're happy for me to send them on to Belinda.

Thanks
Sophie

Sophie Bialaszewski | Public Affairs Manager

<image001.png>

GRO

sophie.bialaszewski

GRO

<image003.png> 148 Old Street, London, EC1V 9HQ

<image004.png> postoffice.co.uk

<image005.png> [@postofficenews](https://twitter.com/postofficenews)

<image006.png>

From: Belinda Crowe
Sent: 24 April 2014 14:21
To: Chris Aujard; David Oliver; Carolyn Low (GRO); Sophie Bialaszewski; Mark R Davies
Cc: Belinda Crowe
Subject: FW: Project Sparrow Sub-Committee

Please see below. This is not quite what we were expecting or had been working on.

Mark/Sophie – I assume that the first one is yours – Sophie has already almost completed that.

David – with input from Sophie/Mark
David – can you work on the rest

Belinda Crowe

148 Old Street, LONDON, EC1V 9HQ

GRO Postline: **GRO**

GRO

belinda.crowe: **GRO**

From: Gill Catcheside
Sent: 24 April 2014 14:12
To: Belinda Crowe
Cc: Alwen Lyons
Subject: Project Sparrow Sub-Committee

Belinda

Alice has now reviewed the minutes from the last meeting.

She would like the four items listed below on the agenda for the 30th April meeting.

1. A paper to be produced for the next Sub-Committee on all of Jo Swinson's public comments on the Scheme including other public engagements – identifying, inter alia, references to the mediation Scheme or timelines.
2. Paper to be produced for the next Sub-Committee setting out approaches to disseminating the Horizon report from the legal opinion from Linklaters to advisors, applicants and MPs including action planning and comms and strategy required.
NB approaches might for example include asking TH to commission legal advice on the liability in light of the existing
3. Paper to be produced for the next Sub-Committee on the POL position on making "token payments" to Scheme the use of taxpayers' money – drawing on the BD draft settlement policy and having regard to the Linklaters advice
4. A paper to be produced for the next Sub-Committee on the role of Second Sight and options to support them or should include likely Stakeholder views.

Thanks
Gill

Gill Catcheside | Assistant Company Secretary

<image001.png>

1st Floor, Banner Street Wing, 148 Old Street, London, EC1V 9HQ

GRO Postline: **GRO**

gill.catcheside: **GRO**
<image006.png>

<POL_Initial Complaints Review and Mediation Ministerial Commitments.doc>